
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,          10th March 2017
       
As part of our topic on volcanoes, Year 3 are to visit the Natural History Museum in London where 
they will take part in an interactive workshop – ‘Emergency:  Earthquakes and Volcanoes’.  The trip 
will take place on Wednesday 26th April. 
 
The visit will take place during school time and the children are to wear school uniform and will all 
require a packed lunch in a disposable bag – no glass bottles please.  
 
The children will be travelling to the Natural History Museum by public transport.  The cost of the 
workshop is £3.00 which should be paid via www.parentpay.com by Friday 21st April. 
 
If you are available to help accompany the children, please complete the slip below and return to 
school by Friday 31st March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss F. Lloyd & Mrs S. Millett 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Y3 Visit to the Natural History Museum 

 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………….………………………………… 3L / 3M 
 

  I am available to help on the visit on Wednesday 26th April. 
 
Parent’s name: …………………………………………………..………  Contact No: ………………………………….………… 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 31ST MARCH 2017 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

